
 

Dear Mike Cook, 
 
Thank you for your proposal submission for the 2025 NCTE Annual Convention, “Dream Boldly.” 
The response to the Call for Proposals was enthusiastic and inspiring. It was a great honor to learn 
about the work of our colleagues, and selecting from the proposals was extremely difficult. 
Proposals underwent an extensive peer-review process, with each being considered by at least four 
different reviewers. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your proposal[s] below has been accepted for the 
2025 NCTEAnnual Convention that will be held November 20–23 in Denver, Colorado.  

Abstract Title Status Role 

Writing Boldly Towards a Brighter Future  Accepted Author 

Teaching English Boldly: Inquiry, Advocacy, and Transformation Through 
English Methods Courses  

Accepted Author 

Dreaming of Humane and Equitable Feedback Practices: De-Centering 
Grades and Centering Students as Learners and Co-creators  

Accepted Author 

 
Please note the following:   

• We will share the date and time of sessions this summer and will ask you to confirm your 
participation.  

• All sessions will be presented in person. 



• Convention registration is required for all presenters. 

If you have more than three accepted proposals with speaking roles (See our multiple speaking 
roles policy,) please email NCTEevents@ncte.org to let us know which proposal(s) you’d like us to 
remove you from. 
 
Registration, housing information, and program details will be added to the Annual Convention 
website in the coming weeks as they become available. Please send questions to the NCTEEvents 
Team at NCTEevents@ncte.org.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Denver,  
 
Antero Garcia 
NCTE President-Elect  
2025 NCTE Annual Convention Program Chair   
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